

74 W. 800 S. Genola, UT. 84655 801-754-5300 Office cityclerk@townofgenola.org

INVITATION TO BID

The Town of Genola invites bids for rental of surplus irrigation water owned by the Town for the 2024 season. There is 487 inches of Strawberry water and 70 inches of Summit creek water up for bid. To receive a bid sheet, contact the Town Office during regular business hours: Monday - Thursday from 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Sealed bids will be accepted at the Genola Town Office located at 74 W. 800 S. Genola until April 16th, 2024, by 5:00 p.m. The bids will be opened and awarded on April 17th, 2024, during the regularly scheduled Town Council Meeting. The meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m. and will be held at the Public Safety Building located at 455 N. Main in Genola.

Lucinda Thomas
City Clerk
801-754-5300
cityclerk@townofgenola.org

This notice was posted in the Genola Town Office, the Public Notice Website and the Town Website (townofgenola.org) on or before April 3rd, 2024. Published in the Payson Chronicle on April 3 and April 10, 2024.